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Dear Northern Beaches Council,

I am writing to express my strong support for the Newport Surf Life Saving Club’s
development application. As a member of the community and the club, I believe the proposed
improvements are essential for several reasons:

Enhanced Safety and Accessibility: The new design will significantly improve accessibility for
all members, including those with disabilities, ensuring everyone can safely enjoy the
facilities.
Increased Storage and Space: The additional storage and floor space are crucial for
accommodating the growing number of members and equipment, which is vital for the club’s
operations and effectiveness in life-saving activities.
Community Benefits: The upgraded facilities will provide a better environment for community
events and activities, fostering a stronger community spirit and engagement.
Heritage and Modernization: The proposed plan respects the heritage of the existing building
while incorporating modern elements that will ensure the club remains a functional and
attractive asset for future generations.
Environmental Considerations: The inclusion of a seawall to protect against coastal erosion
demonstrates a commitment to sustainability and the long-term preservation of the club and
surrounding beach area.
I urge the council to approve this development application, as it will greatly benefit both the
club and the wider community.

Thank you for considering my submission.




